
 SAFER INTERNET DAY SPECIAL 
This term across the Wallisdean Federation, special events took place for 

this year’s Safer Internet Day. 

Safer Internet Day is a chance to think about any worries we might 

have about using technology and the internet, but it’s also about 

celebrating all the fantastic things technology can help us with.  

The theme this year was: Want to talk about it? Making 
space for conversations about life online. For this 
special event, parents and carers  were invited in to 

work with their children in class. There were a variety 
of activities to work through, all which encouraged 

conversations about life online. Children whose grown-
ups were not able to come in, worked with a partner on 

the same activities.  

The Internet Interview was a 
popular activity across the    
federation; it was a great 

prompt for children to discuss 
their online worlds with their 

grown ups and  encouraged those 
all important conversations. 

Thank you to all of the parents 
and carers who came along to 

one of our Safer Internet Day 
events across the federation. 

Your support was hugely appreciated and we 
hope the conversations about life online will 

continue.  

 Parents and carers were introduced to the 
Internet Matters Family Digital Toolkit. By 
answering a few simple questions about your 

child’s digital habits, you get a free                      
personised toolkit, pack full of useful    

information in the form of written guides 
and articles as well as short videos. Create 

yours today by visiting:  

https://www.internetmatters.org/digital-
family-toolkit/ 


